
January 2025 

The Broadway Review 
7534 Highway 1, South | Lockport, LA | 70374 | 985.532.1011 | thebroadwayelderliving.org 

Page 1 

Administrator  
Jeremy Ryman 

Director of Nursing 
Lacey Breaux 

Assistant Director of Nursing 
Melissa Boudreaux 

CNA Supervisor 
Terance Allen 

MDS Coordinator 
Melissa Arceneaux 
MDS Coordinator 

Amanda Babin 
MDS Coordinator 
Melinda Derouen 

QA Nurse/Staff Developer 
Crystal Vizinat 

Social Service Director 
Elizabeth Rebstock 

Community Outreach/
Admissions Coordinator 

Courtney Carrere 
Resident Case Manager 

Demetrie Duncan Hampton 
Life Enrichment Director  

Tameka Bourda 
Billing/Collections                       

  Coordinator 
Jamie Arceneaux 

Team Member Specialist 
Jeanne Landry 

Dietary Supervisor  
Linette Richard 

Housekeeping Supervisor 
Desira Verdin 

Maintenance Supervisor 
Steven Griffin 

 
 

Deck the Halls with Joy!  
The residents of The Broadway had a joyful holiday season 

filled with gifts, caroling, nail painting, and delicious treats. It 

was a time of celebration, laughter, and warmth, creating 

unforgettable memories for everyone while prioritizing the 

health and safety of our residents, staff, and visitors!  On 

behalf of The Broadway, we sincerely thank everyone who 

helped make this season so special for our residents. Your 

kindness and generosity are truly appreciated! 



Resident of the Month 
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Happy Birthday! 
 

Residents: 

Elizabeth H.    1/2 

Barbra B.    1/3 

Edna L.    1/16 

Donna E.    1/19 

Luella V.    1/21 

Iris S.     1/22 

Annie D.    1/26 

Wilma G.    1/28 

Myra B.    1/29 

 

Employees:  

Amerie Heims  1/3 

Haley Billiot    1/7 

Jason Istre    1/7 

Lionkisha Robertson   1/7 

Tarylon Gray   1/8 

Blair Ringo    1/9 

Josephine Bradley   1/14 

Tranise Whitney    1/18 

Amanda Babin    1/21 

Dylan Thompson    1/24 

Employee of the Month 
Hilda Landry  

Ms. Hilda is a true "Team Player" in 
the Dietary Department, always 

taking pride in her work. Her 
infectious smile lights up the room 

and brings joy to everyone 
around her. Your dedication is 

truly appreciated. 
Congratulations, Ms. Hilda, on 

being selected as Employee of 
the Month!  

Mr. Leroy 

Mr. Leroy has truly embraced 

life to the fullest since joining 

The Broadway! He celebrates 

every moment, from enjoying 

delicious  meals to taking joyful 

walks. Congratulations, Mr. 

Leroy, on your amazing 

progress and on being named 

Resident of the Month!  

Kristin Sevin     1/3   1 Year 

Lacey Breaux     1/16   1 Year 

Delisha Gray     1/17    14 Years 

Mercy Eschete     1/19    13 Years 

Chrishell Davis      1/25   15 Years  

Abigail Cantrelle     1/26    1 Year 

Monique Boudreaux  1/31    7 Years  

Happy Anniversary! 

 

Elves on the Job!  
The Elves of The Broadway worked tirelessly in 

anticipation of Santa's arrival. A big thank you 

to everyone who helped! It’s heartwarming to 

see residents both reminiscing and creating 

new memories.  

 



 

Sip, Sip, Hooray! A Wine Tasting Celebration!  
The residents of The Broadway recently enjoyed a delightful "Wine Tasting Social," 

where they savored fine wine and shared wonderful conversations with friends!  
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Congratulations, Employee of the Year!  
Ms. Linette Richard shines in her role, effortlessly ensuring the smooth operation of 

dietary services. With a wealth of experience and an unwavering dedication to her 

work, she approaches each resident with empathy, building meaningful and lasting 

relationships. Her commitment to the dietary team is unmatched, as she consistently 

steps in to support wherever needed. As a cherished member of The Broadway family, 

Ms. Linette’s kindness and compassion are deeply appreciated. There are countless 

reasons why she truly deserves the title of Employee of the Year. Congratulations, Ms. 

Linette, and thank you for all that you do!  

 



 

 

 

Our Mission at The Broadway 
 

To enrich the lives of residents, families, and employees by creating communities filled 

with respect, encouragement, and compassion.  

 

 

 

 

A Friendly Reminder to Families: 
 

Please remember to let the Activity Department know if you’ve had any changes to your home ad-

dress so you can continue to receive newsletters in 2024. 
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